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 Construction is underway. 
 

 Most of the work to date has been site work.  The site has been cleared, the building pad 
installed, and the storm water retention lagoon enlarged.  Installation of site utilities is 
underway. 

 

 Foundation work has started. 
 

 The project is on schedule for completion in July 2018 and we are under budget. 
 
 




